
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 2:08 PM 

To: Gray, Laura 

Subject: Re: Can you reach out to Brown's office to start draft of letter to every Gov calling for 

coal divestment? 

 

 

Also can you reach out to VBSR and Ben and Jerry's and see if they have companies who would agree to divest their 

employee pension/401k's from coal and do an event with Gov announcing it? 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Jan 8, 2016, at 1:47 PM, Gray, Laura <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov> wrote: 

> 

> Also who have you/he already talked to? Just the governor? 

> 

> Sent from my iPhone 

> 

>> On Jan 8, 2016, at 1:22 PM, Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov> wrote: 

>> 

>> 

>> 

>> Sent from my iPhone 


